be bold

Miss Demi's News

Emily Meschter Early Learning Center Sept 3-7

This Week

This week, because we have a short week I will be focusing on completing our Early Learning Checklists. The Early Learning Checklist is a short list of tasks such as, identifying the letters A-Z identifying the numbers 0-10, identifying shapes, as well as identifying colors. This is a tool for me to use to keep track of your child's progress here at school. I will complete the Early Learning Checklist three times throughout the year. The first check in will be during this week, the second will be right before we go on Christmas break and the third will be right before our last week of school. If you have any questions feel free to email, call or use our Remind App!

Upcoming...

Our Pizza Party is this Friday Sept. 7th! This will take place during our lunch time. Please let me know if you are unable to bring in the dish you signed up for due to the date change. If your child has any grandparents or relatives that would like to help out please let me know!

Family Open House will be held on Wednesday Sept. 26th from 4:30-6:00pm.

Caring Parents Meeting Tuesday Sept. 4th at 3:30!

Vocabulary

- Graph
- Tally
- Most
- Least

- Scared
- Friend
- Personality
- Impression

Parent Tip:

Develop routines! Children become familiar with following the same routine, and quickly learn the expectations. The more consistent you are the more cooperative your child will be.